2/8/24, 3:05 PM image.png



January 30, 2024

## Dear Medical Staff Colleagues,

We have resumed surgeries and our care teams are actively working to reschedule patients whose surgeries have been temporarily postponed. The wellbeing of our patients remain our highest priority and our care teams are working as diligently and quickly as possible.

HCA Florida North Florida Hospital is rescheduling elective cases until Friday, February 9, 2024, at which point, we will be reevaluating our schedule. We recommend physicians direct schedulers to contact patients and reschedule cases currently scheduled during this time frame. If you would like to request a clinical needs appeal, please contact Chief Medical Officer Dr. Sherrie Somers at to initiate the physician panel review. Further communication will be provided when available.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to ensure the highest level of quality and service for our patients and medical staff.

Sincerely,

Eric Lawson

Chief Executive Officer HCA Florida North Florida Hospital